
Different points of view 
 
 
The Great Barrier Island Marine Reserve proposal was 
approved by the Minister of Conservation of the time, but 
was declined by the Minister of Fisheries and the proposal 
has not made any progress since. The articles below are from 
two different points of view.  
 
Articles from: Dive New Zealand magazine (2005), page 20 & 
21 by Dr Roger Grace and Trade-a-Boat magazine (2008), 
page 82 – 86 by Pete Saul. 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


